Penobscot VaIIey Senlor College (PVSC)

Summer-Fall News Update

Are you looking for something new and different to do this fall?
It's a great time to join PVSC, and explore the many course opportunities
that will be offered in person, by zoom, and in the woods! Our motto is
“Learning for the fun of it!”

An incentive to join PVSC soon... 2023 Members are invited to attend the
annual party in mid-September for free food, fun, socializing, and entertainment.
Just bring a chair!

More information available at: penobscotvalleyseniorcollege.org

For questions: call (207) 659-1359, plan to leave a brief message for a return
call. email questions to... pvscmaine@gmail.org
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